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"second and last statement." In that, he states that on Saturday morning 
after leaving home, he bought two beers for himself and then went to a 
saloon and won 90 cents with dice, where he bought two more beers and a 
half pint of whiskey, some of which he drank, and he met Frank at the 
corner of Forsyth and Nelson Streets, and Frank asked him to wait until he 
returned. 
 
Conley went over to the factory and mentioned various people whom he saw 
from his place of espionage going up the stairs to Mr. Frank's office. 
Then Frank whistled to him, and he came upstairs, and Frank was trembling, 
and he and Frank went into the private office when Frank exclaimed that 
Miss Emma Clark and Corinthia Hall were coming and concealed Conley in the 
wardrobe. Conley said that he stayed in the wardrobe a pretty good while, 
for the whiskey and beer had gotten him to sweating. Then Frank asked him 
if he could write, and Frank made him write at his dictation three times, 
and Frank told him he was going to take the note and send it in a letter 
to his people and recommend Conley to them. Frank said, "Why should I 
hang?" 
 
Frank took a cigarette from a box and gave the box to Conley, and when 
Conley got across the street, he found it had two paper dollars and two 
silver quarters in it, and Conley said, "Good luck has done struck me." At 
the beer saloon, he bought one-half pint of whiskey and then got a bucket 
and bought 15 cents worth of beer, 10 cents worth of stove-wood, and a 
nickel's worth of pan sausage, and gave his old woman $3.50. He did not 
leave home until about 12 o'clock Sunday. On Tuesday morning, Frank came 
upstairs and told him to be a good boy. On Wednesday, Conley washed his 
shirt at the factory and hung it on the steam pipe to dry, occasioning a 
little rust to get on it. The detectives took the shirt, and finding no 
blood on it, returned it. 


